
 
 

 
 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING 
 
WHAT:  
Bear Development cordially invites you to attend an informal 
presentation regarding the proposed relocation of the Kenosha 
County Job Center to 52nd Street – Sun Plaza. 
 
Bear Development , County Supervisor Andy Berg and 
representatives from the Kenosha County Department of Human 
Services will be available to answer any questions regarding the 
proposed relocation and future development plans.  
 

WHEN:    
Tuesday, September 14, 2021 
6:00 PM - 8:00 PM – Presentation begins at 6:15 PM 
 
WHERE:  
Kenosha Human Development Services  
Conference Room  
3536 52nd Street 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Refreshments and snacks will be served 

For more details contact: 
Craig Bartsch at 

Email: craig@beardevelopment.com 
Direct: 262-842-0460 


